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Hail to the Chief! 

 

 

 

Isaac Shelby 

Gov. Isaac Shelby Chapter’s 

 

Rev. Forrest Bond Chilton 

 

now KYSSAR President!!!! 

Dennis Scott, GIS Rifleman, received the 
prestigious KYSSAR Patriot medal. 

Former KYSSAR President, Preston 

Thomas Higgins, II was awarded the 

KYSSAR Distinguished Service medal. 

Congratulations 

Forrest, Dennis & Tom 
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Other Activities 

Vic Bitter made his third school 

presentation of the year on March 

2nd. 

 

Students at the Highland Middle 
School, Georgetown, Indiana 

heard Vic talk about General 

George Washington and his  

Continental Army. 

 

Keep up the good work Vic! 

Scott Giltner and his Father repair a stone wall at the Old Livingston Cemetery near Fredonia, KY that had collapsed long ago. 
This is the cemetery where Revolutionary War Patriots John Elder and James Hawthorn are buried. We marked their 
graves in 2010. The highlight of the day was when Lara Rose and Elizabeth (Scott’s daughters and C.A.R. members) 
found the foot stone for their GGGGreat Aunt Jane Johnson.  Jane's husband, James Johnson, served in the War of 
1812. 
 

What a great family outing! 

Old Livingston Cemetery near Fredonia, KY  

Dennis Scott and Philip Yenowine 

talk about the Revolutionary 

soldier at the Center for Advancing 

America’s Heritage. 
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Fern Creek Elementary School 

DAR and Colonial Dames member Sallie Cheatham Smith talks to the students about the Constitution of the United States and John 

Clay Barnett displays his Revolutionary War type rifle. Other GIS members told the students about our flags and uniforms. 

GIS members pose with the Principal of Fern Creek Elementary School. Left to right: John Test, Bob Bynum, School Principal, 

Chuck Scott, Rev. Forrest Chilton, Joe Parish, John Clay Barnett and Charlie Scott. 

A follow up meeting has been scheduled where we will tell the school administrators about “The Center for Advancing America’s 

Heritage.”  We will also leave a few Rev. War History CD’s for their teachers. 



http://gissar.home.insightbb.com/ 

D.A.R. State Meeting 
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Calendar of Events 

  

April 7         (6:15-6:55)    Chapter meeting--Shelbyville Library   (Notice early starting time)   

                     (5:15)              Fire Fresh BBQ--prior to meeting  

 

April 7         (7PM)            “Maggie Delaney:  Indentured Servant” 

                                     Presented by the Painted Stone Settlers--Shelbyville Library 

 

May 5                                 Kentucky Derby Parade 

                                                 (Contact Denise Hall @ Headquarters) 

 

May 6                                 Patriot Grave Marking Service-Louisville, KY 

                                                (Kentucky Color Guard & Compatriots from other states) 

 

May  14                               Raid on Martin’s Station, Ewing, VA 

                                               (Kentucky Color Guard) 

 

June  ??                             DAR Log Cabin marking--Greensburg, KY  ?? 

                                              (Kentucky Color Guard) 

 

June ??                             Simon Kenton Chapter Grave Marking Service 

 

August  20                         Blue Licks Battlefield, Mt. Olivet, KY 

                                              (Kentucky Color Guard) 

SAR Compatriots who posted Colors and Standards at the KSDAR state meeting include: 

Kneeling: Tom Higgins, Charlie Scott and Scott Giltner. Standing: Dennis Scott, Lafayette 

Chapter’s Del White, Bob Bynum, Chuck Scott and Ed Myles. KYSSAR President Forrest 

Chilton took part but was not present for the picture. 

JROTC Medals 

Our chapter will be presenting ten JROTC medals this year. We will discuss the schedule at our meeting. Please consider taking part 

in this as we share the work load.  You will enjoy this activity. 


